
Motion to limit the Use of the Pistol Range 

 

I move the following actions related to limiting the use of the 

range to key holders: 

(1) Posting “No Trespassing” signs around the Post 48 property and one 

or more signs near the gate indicating that after July 1 2017, use of the 

range is limited to persons having a legal key to the gate.  

(2) From July 1 2017 forward, keys to the range will only be issued on 

the 4th Saturday of each month. 

(3) On each of these Saturday’s, a Range Rules and Safety Class shall 

be taught by a Post certified instructor and is required of ALL persons 

receiving a key. 

(4) Individuals currently holding a key to the range are required to 

attend a Range Rules and Safety Class prior to December 31, 2017 

(5) The cost of a key each year is recommended by the Range Committee 

and is subject to the approval of the Post Executive Committee and 

Membership. Dues paid members of Post 48 receive a key as part of 

their membership at no charge.  

(6) Post 48 members may bring an unlimited number of guests to the 

range at one time. Non-member key holders are limited to not more 

than 6 guests at one time. Exceptions to this may be made at the 

discretion of the Range Committee.  

(7) Anyone found to be in violation of these rules or the Range Rules 

shall be subject to a decision of the Range Committee after a hearing.   

(8) The Liability Agreement is still required of all persons entering the 

range. 

 

Passed by Membership Thursday, March 9, 2017 


